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Bowman Briefing

The LRAA hosted its 

winter Bowman Briefing 

on Tuesday, February 28 

at the Aero Club:

Project Updates

The LRAA is acquiring 

more than 40 easements 

and will soon start a 

second tree replacement 

effort off all runway ends with a goal of having a portion of 

this work completed by June 1.  LRAA will also focus on these 

additional projects and improvements at Bowman Field:

• Drainage and Sanitary Sewer Improvements for the Administration 

Building

• Maintenance Building Roof Replacement/Repair

• Hangar #5 Roof Repair

• ASOS Relocation (FAA) 

• Airfield Pavement Rehabilitation -2017 (civil air parking and LEA)

• Painting at Curtiss Hangar

• Review of T-Hangar rates 

• Vacancies at Bowman Business Center

The FAA recently ruled that, starting July 1, general aviation 

airports can lease hangars for non-aeronautical use.  The LRAA is 

developing a policy regarding this practice for submission to the 

FAA for review.

Door Prize Winners

Congratulations to the winners of our door prizes: 

Darrell Lyvers and Rick Mills each won a Bowman Field T-shirt.  

Perry McCollom won a taxiway lamp.

Mark your calendars for the next Bowman Briefing 

scheduled for Tuesday, May 23 at 7 p.m. at the Aero 

Club.  A complete list of 2017 meetings is available at                                                

http://www.FlyLouisville.com/bowman-field/.

Winter 2017

N

Upcoming Events
Thursday, April 27 - Kentucky 

Derby Festival U.S. Bank Charity 
Race 

Friday, April 28 - Kentucky Derby 
Festival U.S. Bank Great Balloon 
Rush Hour Race 

Saturday, April 29 - Kentucky 
Derby Festival U.S. Bank Great 
Balloon Race 

For more information, visit      
www.KDF.org.
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